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Friday 19th June 2020 
Hello everybody,  
 
Welcome back to the final half term of this academic 
year. It has been a busy start for our senior school 
students who are in the midst of their exams. I am 
exceptionally proud of the dedication and 
commitment which they have shown. We wish them 
all the best as they continue next week.  
 
Over the holidays, our school and community library 
was given a fresh look. There is now a dedicated area 
for our younger readers, complete with a new suite of 
inviting furniture where they can relax with their 
favorite books. There is also an area for adults and 
older students where they too can relax with a book 
of choice, a study area and finally we are awaiting the 
addition of some computers.  A huge thank you to our 
dedicated student librarians, Mrs Grey, Mr Duncan 
and Mrs Reynolds for giving up their time and for their 
tremendous efforts to make this into such an inviting 
resource.  Why not come along and browse the books, 
DVDs and immerse yourself in the lovely atmosphere?  
 
On Tuesday and Thursday evening, we hosted two 
parent/carer information events on special education 
needs. The event was informative and focused upon 
support strategies for home. We were able to support  
parents by having joined up conversations and some 
parents took some resources away with them which 
they can use at home to enable a consistent 
approach. We will be hosting further information 
events each half term, please look out for the 
schedule next academic year.  
 
Finally it has been a day of mixed emotions for us all 
at Two Boats as we bid farewell to our year 11 
students. They have now completed their formal 
education and say goodbye to school after thirteen 
years. Our students take with them, many, many 
amazing memories from their time with us and no 
doubt some of these experiences will remain with 
them for life. They also take away plenty of 
information, advice and guidance as they embark 
upon their next step. The morning kicked off with an 
assembly where lots of memories were shared, there 
were messages form Mr Duncan, form tutor and from 
myself. We are looking forward to seeing them at the 
leavers party and we wish them all the very best for a 
bright future ahead of them.   
 

Farah Quinn 

Head Teacher 

 

 
In French Year 5 and 6 were learning about the 
weather and did different activities to help them 
memorize their new words.  
They played ‘weather connect 4’ where they had to 
say the correct word and got to put their counters 
down to make 4 in a row. They also played rounds of 
‘weather dominoes’, by matching the words and 
pictures together.  Finally some of them finished by 
making weather based fortune tellers.  
Year 3 & 4 have been working hard learning their 
numbers from 1-31. In doing so they have created 
wonderful pictures of Elmer the Elephant using colour 
by numbers and code to figure out which colour goes 
on which numbered square. 
Year 8 got involved in a role play situation, to put into 
practice all their new skills of ordering food from their 
Food and Drink Unit. They took turns as the 
shopkeeper and customer, used their knowledge of 
food and drink, their vocabulary for manners, their 
questions to ask how much things are, their numbers 
for pricing and practiced exchanging euros. Well done 
year 8! 
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Year 3 and 4 built these fantastic, fearsome robots at 
the start of their ‘Mighty Metals’ topic! The children 
used design technology skills and lots of teamwork to 
construct their large, freestanding robot figures from 
recycled materials. Great job! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


